
 

10.26.2023 
 

Patriotic Purpose Committee 
October 26, 2023 
Location: Fire Department 
Attendance: Jay Wilson, Zoe Fimbel, Meg Baker 
 
Begin 1:15 pm work session meeting minutes 
 
Jay led a review of the 2023 financial account. Special attention was directed to the 
remaining unspent funds. Three options were discussed: replacement of Service flags that 
are flown at the War Memorial, replacement of 12 U.S. flags designated for the telephone 
poles, and more granite posts. Two of the three choices were selected: replacement of 12 
U.S. flags designated for the telephone poles, and more granite posts. Jay motioned to 
spend up to $1550.00 for the replacement of 12 U.S. flags and granite posts. The funds 
would be taken from line 458330 and 458320. Zoe seconded. No further discussion. All in 
favor.  
 
Jay asked if Lamson Farm could store the purchased granite posts until installation in 2024. 
Zoe offered to contact the Lamson Farm Commission committee.  
 
Meg shared that Wilt Stop had been purchased. Zoe and Meg will treat the row of boxwoods 
at the War Memorial after the meeting.  
 
Meg shared that two purchases had been made for the Nov 11 Veterans Day reception: post 
card invitations and post card stamps. A balance of $160.27 remains from the allocated 
$250.00. Refreshment expenses would come from the remaining balance of $160.27 from 
line 458620. Meg also shared that Zoe and she had met on Tuesday to review the 
refreshments and plans for Nov. 11. 
 
Work session concluded at 1:45 pm. Jay motioned to adjourn. Meg seconded. All in favor.  
 
Respectfully submitted, Meg Baker  
 
Post script.  
Information regarding vote action on September 9 at which time Meg offered to research if 
any mulch would be required for the row of boxwoods. Meg contacted Jessica Pomeroy, MV 
Beautification Committee. It was determined that no additional mulch would be needed for 
plant protection.   
 


